
 

 

Academician Prof. Vladislav Yakovlevich Panchenko 

Chairman of the Board of the Russian Foundation for Basic Research (RFBR) 

Full Member of the Russian Academy of Science 

Doctor of Physical and Mathematical Sciences 

Moscow, Russian Federation  

27 April, 2017 

Dear Prof. Panchenko, 

 

On the occasion of the 25 Jubilee Anniversary of the Russian Foundation for Basic Research, we 

extend our wholehearted Congratulations to you and all colleagues of your esteemed Foundation. 

 

It has been our great honor to have cooperated with your Foundation for the past years in the 

medical science field of joint research projects, and we look forward to further intensifying our 

mutual medical cooperation between Russia and Japan, especially toward our planned 2018 

Tokyo-Moscow International Medical Forum, to mark the occasion of “ Russian Year in Japan”. 

 

We sincerely hope our joint efforts will yield scientific research results both in Russia and Japan, 

which is one of the most essential fruits of our mutual cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Chairman of the Board of Directors,  

Japan Medical Research Foundation (JMRF)  

Nittochi Building 1F, 

1-4-1 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0013, Japan 

Tel: +81-3-3580-8531, Fax: +81-3-3580-8533   

E-mail：kusuki-nishioka@bz04.plala.or.jp; 

http://www.jmrf-nanbyou.org/index.html

